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PROGRESS ON SCRUTINY PROJECTS 

Review Methodology Type of report Expected 
date for 
report to 
Cabinet 

Comments 

Joint 
Overview & 
Scrutiny 
Committee 
(JHOSC) for 
Shaping a 
Healthier 
Future 
Programme  

Joint 
Committee  

Update reports 
provided to 
Health & 
Social Care 
sub committee 
(for 
information)  

As required  The JHOSC met on 7 December 
(hosted by RB Kensington & 
Chelsea).  The meeting considered 
the Elective Recovery & Cancer 
Care Backlog; Winter Planning; NWL 
Workforce Strategy; and NWL 
Integrated Care System Update. 

There are regular update reports on 
the JHOSC to Harrow’s Health and 
Social Care Scrutiny Sub-Committee 
so that there is a formal feedback 
loop between regional and local 
health scrutiny.  Councillor Chetna 
Halai, chair of the Health Sub, is 
Harrow’s member on the JHOSC. 

Customer 
Experience  

Review Report to 
Cabinet 

TBC The Overview and Scrutiny 
Committee (O&S) on 8 November 
agreed its work programme for 
2022-26.  A review on the Customer 
Experience Strategy was identified 
for immediate start.  Membership for 
this review group is currently being 
sought and the Scrutiny Leadership 
Group on 6 December started the 
scoping process.  It is anticipated 
that review work will start in the new 
year with a view to reporting back to 
O&S in April 2023. 

 

Contact: Nahreen Matlib, Senior Policy Officer  Email:  nahreen.matlib@harrow.gov.uk 


